

Friday 13<sup>th</sup> May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **Notice of Staff Change**

I am writing to provide the following staffing update for your information.

Our Headteacher, Mrs Anne Bullerwell, has been asked by Bishop Bewick Catholic Education Trust (BBCET) to have a short- term change of role from 1<sup>st</sup> September 2022.

Mrs Bath, the Chief Executive Officer of Bishop Bewick Catholic Education Trust of which we are now a part, has asked Mrs Bullerwell to additionally assume the role of Headteacher of St George's Catholic Primary School after the current Headteacher announced her retirement.

Mrs Bullerwell has been asked to share her skills and time between the two schools. Her new title from September 2022 will be 'Executive Head Teacher'. This will be for the duration of two terms up to Easter 2023 when the situation will be reviewed further.

Please note that Mrs Bullerwell will continue to work as Headteacher here at St Cuthbert's.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Mrs Bullerwell directly.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D. Hastie

Chair of Governors at St Cuthbert's Catholic Primary School

















